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Dear Commissioners
I object to the project and the new recommendations by the
planning department.
My submission refers to new information presented to the IPC for
the Hills of Gold Wind Farm. I object to the changed
recommendations of the Planning Department in their
recommendations to the IPC.
Regards
Faye King




